
The Woodlands 
Neighborhood-Wide Garage Sale 

Saturday, April 15th 
8 - 2. 

 
Clean out those closets and attics and set up 
shop in your driveway, carport or front yard. 

 
The HOA will advertise that numerous houses in 
the subdivision are participating so we should 

get lots of customers! 
 

We encourage you to advertise your own sale 
with your address on Facebook Marketplace, 
listing the types of items for sale, and include 
that yours will be one of many garage sales in 

the Woodlands Subdivision. 
 

Make a sign for your front yard and/or put 
balloons out. 


